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From: Don Corben

To: Community Support and Services Committee
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Don Corben

4 March 2022

Committee Secretary
Community Support and Services Committee
Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au

Dear Committee Secretary,

RE: PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF EXPIRING
PROVISIONS)
AMENDMENT BILL 2022 (BILL)

I do not support the Bill nor the extension of the state of emergency.

Also, as a member of the public, I and many others I know have suffered much negative
impact and no benefit from the Qld government's mismanagement of the Covid situation.

I would however, totally support accountability of government and other public
institutions.

Please remember that as public servants, you are charged with the responsibility to serve
the people, not the other way around.

Your current policies are not protecting the public at all.
One must seriously question the cost to society of allowing oppressive control measures to
continue, when the benefits are so clearly questionable.

I urge you again to vote NO to this bill.

Sincerely,

Don Corben

Cheers
Don Corben
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